
From: Becker, Derrec <DBecker@emd.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/25/2016 1:53:45 PM
Subject: Additional DRC in Marion County

Hi Folks,
FEMA just informed us about a second DRC opening in Marion County tomorrow… would you like to send out the 
news release about it, or have us do it from here?
 
----
 
DRC #7 has been identified and will open 10/26/2016 ( tomorrow ) at 13:00.
 
It is a second site in Marion county. Below is the address
 

7 MARION SAFFOLD 
BUILDING

6882 HWY 908 GRESHAM SC 29546

 
 
 
 
 
 
Derrec Becker
Public Information Officer
South Carolina Emergency Management Division
Mobile: 803.530.2193 | Office: 803.737.8500
Online: scemd.org  |  Social: @SCEMD
Skype: SCEmergency

 
"South Carolina's emergency management program minimizes loss of life and property damage from all-hazard 
incidents."
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